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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

mountaineer41 @msn.com
Thursday, April 8, 2010 7:03 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Financial Reform

Shirley Mitchell

1922 Irish Path
Harrisonburg, VA 22802-1202

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

financial Reform

Sincerely,

Shirley Mitchell
540-833-5255


